

7 May 2024

Sara Steele Democratic Services Officer Legal and Civic Services Department Belfast City Council

Email: steelesara@belfastcity.gov.uk

Dear Mrs Steele

## Notice of Motion - Bilingual Signage at Weavers Cross

Thank you for your letter of 17 April 2024 in relation to the Notice of Motion passed by the Standards and Business Committee in connection with bilingual signage at Weavers Cross.

Translink acknowledges the motion, and we further acknowledge the importance placed on matters of language by all sections of the community.

It is important we reach out to engage with all relevant communities and stakeholders. We are currently planning a series of meetings with a range of interested parties during the coming weeks, where we will listen carefully to all viewpoints, and will consider a response once this process has completed.

Yours sincerely

**Chris Conway** 

Group Chief Executive

China Causas